
The Company has received an order dated August 12, 2024, from the Reserve Bank of India (RBI) 
imposing a penalty of Rs. 5 lakhs on the Company for non-compliance with Paragraph ll (3) and 
(4) of Annex of the RBI Directions on ‘Co-Lending by Banks and NBFCs to Priority Sector’ with 
respect to its financial position as on March 31, 2022. 


